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Summary:

This memorandum by a senior NSC staffer took the Pervez case seriously as a threat to
aid to Pakistan that Islamabad needed to avert by making “reliable assurances on
enrichment and on illegal procurement activities.” 

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

